
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
 

October 21, 2014 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:42 pm. 
 
In attendance were: Linda O’Neil, Don Frady, Michelle Claytor, Kenny Mull, Lee Starnes, and Rhett Langston.  Dan Shultz, Wallace 
Messer, Ginny Boyer and Sarah Massie were unable to attend.  
 
The September 2014 minutes were approved.  
 
Old Business: 
 None 
New Business: 
 The monthly report for September was reviewed. 
 The Town of Waynesville has a opportunity to apply for the Rural Center Grant in the amount of $20,000. It would be used for 

the creation of the greenway along Richland Creek at Hazelwood Park. Specifically, this is the portion of land that was acquired 
by the Town of Waynesville from the State of North Carolina regarding the Howell Mill Road project. 

 The process for the comprehensive plan for our department will begin in January 2015. 
 This year Haywood County Recreation and Parks will rent our gym until 1 pm for youth basketball. We are trying to give our 

members more gym time. In the past the majority was taken by youth basketball. 
 We have two new aquatic employees. Luke Kinsland (former full time lifeguard) will now be the new head lifeguard. Also, 

Pressley Parker is the new full time lifeguard. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:25 pm.  
 

Respectfully Submitted,                                                                                                                                                                         
Rhett Langston 

Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department 
550 Vance Street 

Waynesville, NC 28786 

Phone: 828.456.2030 
Fax: 828.456.2034 

Website: waynesvillenc.gov  

“We’re having fun...come join us!” 

Proud members of 


